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Body Found in Missouri River Identified 
(KAIR )--Platte County, Missouri authorities have identified a body found in the Missouri River in
September near Waldron.

KQTV-2 reports authorities Thursday identified the victim as 35-year-old Christopher Rielly, who
most recently was from Leavenworth.

The Platte County Sheriff's office says records of his fingerprints were used to confirm his identity.

Rielly had not been reported missing.  His body was pulled from the river September 12th.

The cause of death remains under investigation.
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